
 
 

 

Travelport renews deal with QAS holidays 
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Travelport (NYSE:TVPT), a leading Travel Commerce Platform, has announced a renewal agreement with 

QAS holidays in the Netherlands. QAS Holidays, an award-winning leisure tour operator based in 

Amsterdam, has been a Travelport customer for almost 20 years. 

 

QAS Holidays, a multi-award winning tour operator which specialises in travel to Australia, New Zealand, 

the Pacific and Africa, also provides tailor-made travel experiences including self-drive safaris.  As part of 

the new agreement, QAS holidays will continue to utilise Travelport’s Travel Commerce Platform to access 

its extensive range of travel content, including fares and ancillaries from both network and low cost 

carriers. 

 

Jaap Zwaanswijk, Manager at QAS holidays, said: “We have developed a strong relationship with 

Travelport over the past 20 years and we look forward to continue working together to provide the best 

service for our customers. Expanding our co-operation with Travelport is an important part of our overall 

strategy to maximise growth by utilising the company’s unrivalled content and technology solutions.” 

 

Marco Van Ieperen, Managing Director of the Benelux at Travelport, said: “We are pleased that QAS 

holidays has continued to see the value in our industry-leading Travel Commerce Platform. We are looking 

forward to continue our working relationship with QAS over the coming years by supporting the company’s 

evolving needs as a specialist travel company operating in a very competitive environment.” 

 

 


